
Your safety is the most important thing 
at the Alannah & Madeline Foundation, 
in any and every situation that you 
find yourself in. It’s important to know 
that there are standards that we follow 
which are designed to keep you safe

When we are working with you, we are 
dedicated to ensuring your safety. To 
do this we follow Australia’s National 
Child Safe Principles and Victoria’s 
Child Safe Standards, which are like 
rules that help keep you safe. By 
following these, we make sure that:

•	 only people who are safe are allowed 
to work with you

•	 we listen to you about what makes 
you feel safe 

•	 we protect you if someone hurts you 
or makes you feel unsafe. 

When you meet with us, talk with us, 
or do something with any of our team 
members, you should:

•	 be safe and feel safe, all the time, 
wherever you are and whatever  
you do 

•	 expect that the adults who work with 
you know how to keep you safe 

•	 tell an adult if you don’t feel safe and 
be confident they will help you.

If you don’t feel safe with us, or anyone 
else, there are people you can contact. 

alannahandmadeline.org.au

If you don’t feel safe with us or anyone else, then 
you can contact one of these people – if you 
need help to do so, ask a trusted adult: 

•	 Child Safe Officer at the Alannah & Madeline Foundation 
at childsafe@amf.org.au

•	 The Commission for Children and Young People  
www.ccyp.vic.gov.au or (03) 8601 5281

When you contact these people, you will receive the help 
that you need.

Do you feel safe  
  with us today?

http://www.alannahandmadeline.org.au
mailto:childsafe%40amf.org.au?subject=
http://www.ccyp.vic.gov.au

